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The Fraternal Order of Police, Lodge #38, officially endorses Ray Christman for re-
election to Naples City Council.  
 
Ray Christman has served on City Council since 2019, when he was elected during a 
special election.  Since joining Naples City Council, Mr. Christman has leveraged his 
public service and banking career to benefit the City of Naples. Mr. Christman has 
shown himself to be a highly effective leader, working towards the betterment of the 
City and its workforce.   
 
Mr. Christman understands the importance of the City’s employees when it comes to 
properly serving the city and its residents. Mr. Christman’s support of first 
responders shows he is serious about ensuring Naples continues to be the best of 
the best.  FOP Lodge #38 believes Mr.  Christman will continue his work to maintain 
Naples and effectively lead it into the future. 
 
FOP Lodge #38 wishes Mr. Christman the best of luck in the upcoming election.  
 
 
Respectfully,  

 
 
Jesse Granese, President  
Fraternal Order of Police 

Lodge #38, Naples, Florida  
 


